
Village of Glencoe 

Human Relations Forum 
 

Meeting Minutes 
November 20, 2013 

 
1. CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL 

The meeting of the Glencoe Human Relations Forum, held in the Village 
Hall, Hagenah Conference Room, was called to order at 6:36 p.m. on the 
20th day of November, 2013 by Chairperson Cogan. 

 
The following members were present: 

Deborah Cogan, Chairperson 
Paula Alexander 
Margot Flanagin 

Peggy Wagner-Kimble 
Cary Lewandowski, Ex-officio Member 

 

The following members were absent: 
Scott Pearce, Village Board Representative 

Rabbi Steven Stark Lowenstein 
Karen Parker 
Hilary Price 

 
2. APPROVAL OF MINUTES FROM THE October 23, 2013 MEETING 

The minutes of the October 23, 2013 meeting were approved - Motion by 
Member Flanagin, Second by Member Alexander, all in favor.     
 

3. PUBLIC COMMENT TIME 
None – There were no members from the public in attendance.   
 

4. HOLIDAY FOOD AND TOY DRIVE  
Chairperson Cogan is putting together a volunteer list; members are 

asked to sign up for a few hours to promote the Food and Toy Drive and 
accept donations in the business district.  Regarding monetary donations 
paid by check, the Glencoe Fraternal Order of Police has agreed to assist.  

Please advise potential donors to make checks payable to “Glencoe FOP 
Lodge 136”, and ask that “Food and Toy Drive” be written in the memo 
section of all checks.   

  
5. VEHICLE STICKER CONTEST 

Member Flanagin provided members with all of the submitted artwork; 
thirteen children participated.  After all of the submissions were 
considered, a winner was selected – 3rd grader Phoebe Paster.  Her 

drawing will be submitted to the Village Board for final approval on 
November 21st.          

 



Village of Glencoe 

Human Relations Forum 
 

6. OTHER BUSINESS 

Chairperson Cogan announced that she will be leaving the Forum 
because her term has expired.  As a result, President Levin asked her to 

serve on the Plan Commission, and she has accepted.  President Levin 
will appoint a replacement very soon.  Chairperson Cogan expressed her 
gratitude to the Forum members for their hard work and dedication 

during her term.  The members wished her well in her new endeavor; her 
leadership has been vital to the Forum’s success.  She will be missed by 
all!   

 
Members were asked to participate in the “Light the Village Lights 

Ceremony” at 4:30 p.m. on November 29th.  This event will help kick-off 
the Food and Toy Drive. 
 

7. ADJOURNMENT 
Meeting adjourned at 7:19 p.m. - Motion by Member Flanagin, Second by 

Member Wagner-Kimble, all in favor. 
 
 

 
Next Meeting:   Scheduled for Saturday December, 2013 at 10:00 a.m. at 

the Food and Toy Drive Wrapping Event. 

 
 

 


